\ Portland General Electric
PG E 121 SW Salmon Street « Portland, Ore. 97204
\ PortlandGeneral.com

February 2, 2018
Via Email / US Mail

Public Utility Commission of Oregon
Filing Center

PO Box 1088

Salem, OR 97308-1088

RE: UM 1916 - PGE 2018 Renewable Portfolio Standard Implementation Plan
Attention Filing Center:

Enclosed please find Attachments A and B as part of PGE’s 2018 Renewable Portfolio Standard
Implementation Plan (RPIP), which was previously filed on December 29, 2017. Staff notified
PGE that Attachment A may not have been received by all the Parties. Thus, PGE is providing
the Attachment to ensure all Parties have access to PGE’s incremental cost calculation.

In PGE’s 2018 RPIP, Attachment B was inadvertently labeled as Confidential. Attachment B
contains no confidential information and is provided here again as a courtesy.

If you have any questions or require further information, please call Rebecca Brown at
(503) 464-8545. Please direct all formal correspondence and requests to the following email
address: pge.opuc.filings@pgn.com.

Sincerely,
6

Rob Macfarlan
Interim Manager, Tariffs and Pricing

cc: UM 1916 Service List
Encl.



